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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Board of Crawford County Commissioners will hold a public hearing at 10:00 a.m. on
March 22, 2024. The hearing will be located inside the Courtroom on the third floor of the
Crawford County Courthouse in Girard, Kansas. The purpose of this hearing is to receive public
input on several land use issues within Crawford County. Issues include, but are not limited to:
expanding the current zoning boundaries, a moratorium on commercial wind farms and
commercial solar farms, updates to current zoning regulations, and the comprehensive plan to
address wind and solar projects in Crawford County. Written comments should be sent to
Crawford County Zoning Administrator, May Smith, at msmith@crawfordcountykansas.org.
Please include your name and physical address with your email. All interested persons are
encouraged to attend the public hearing.

Individuals in need of reasonable accommodation to attend said public hearing should contact
the County Clerk's office at (620) 724-6115 by March 21, 2024.
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